
GRADE 8

CHAPTER MAP - RATIONAL NUMBERS

� Representation of 
natural numbers on 
number lin�

� Representation of whole 
numbers on number lin�

� Representation of 
integers on number lin�

� Representation of 
rational numbers on 
number line

� Under mathematical 
operations  (+, − , ×, ÷ )

� Under mathematical 
operations  (+, − , ×, ÷ )

� Under mathematical 
operations  (+, − , ×, ÷ )

� Under mathematical 
operations  (+, − , ×, ÷ )

� Under mathematical 
operations  (+, − , ×, ÷ )

� Under mathematical 
operations  (+, − , ×, ÷ )

� Under mathematical 
operations  (+, − , ×, ÷ )

� Under mathematical 
operations  (+, − , ×, ÷ )

� Under mathematical 
operations  (+, − , ×, ÷ )

� Under mathematical 
operations  (+, − , ×, ÷ )

LECTURE 01:

CLOSURE PROPERTY ON WHOLE 
NUMBERS

LECTURE 02:

CLOSURE PROPERTY ON INTEGERS

LECTURE 03:

CLOSURE PROPERTY ON RATIONAL 
NUMBERS

LECTURE 04:

COMMUTATIVE PROPERTY ON WHOLE  
NUMBERS

LECTURE 05:

COMMUTATIVE PROPERTY ON 
INTEGERS

LECTURE 06:

COMMUTATIVE PROPERTY ON 
RATIONAL NUMBERS

LECTURE 07:

ASSOCIATIVITY OF WHOLE NUMBERS

LECTURE 08:

ASSOCIATIVITY OF INTEGERS

LECTURE 09:

ASSOCIATIVITY OF RATIONAL 
NUMBERS

LECTURE 10:

IDENTITY PROPERTY: 0

LECTURE 11:

IDENTITY PROPERTY: 1

LECTURE 12:

DISTRIBUTIVE PROPERTY OF 
MULTIPLICATION UNDER ADDITION 
ON RATIONAL NUMBERS

LECTURE 13:

NEGATIVE OF A NUMBER / ADDITIVE 
INVERSE

LECTURE 14:

MULTIPLICATIVE INVERSE

LECTURE 15:

RECIPROCAL OF A NUMBER

LECTURE 17:

RATIONAL NUMBERS BETWEEN TWO 
RATIONAL NUMBERS

CHAPTER 01

RATIONAL NUMBERS

LECTURE 16:

NUMBER LINE


